
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Letter of objection: D.P Murphy"s IRAC application to build gas station in Borden Carlton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:27:48 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 7:52 AM
Subject: FW: Letter of objection: D.P Murphy's IRAC application to build gas station in Borden
Carlton
 
 
 

From: Arti Deonarine [mailto:artdeo@msn.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:52 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Letter of objection: D.P Murphy's IRAC application to build gas station in Borden Carlton
 
Good day,
 
Kindly accept this email as my letter of objection regarding the application from D.P Murphy to
build a gas station in Borden-Carlton.
 
If the application is approved, the Ceretti's and Howatt's be out of business. They have been a
part of our community and they are a small business.  Small businesses struggle daily to earn a
profit, yet they provide a significant impact to the people in the neighbourhood, visitors and the
rest of our island. We should not allow these large companies to step on these smaller folks and
crush them.
 
I am asking that your board kindly out some humanity in making a decision and do not approve
the application. The alternative to the Murphy group would be to build where there is no similar
service within a 30 km radius.
 
Thank you kindly for your time.
 
Arti Deonarine
902-786-4596
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